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Wednesday 1st September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I would like to welcome you and your sons/daughters back to Moat CC for another 
school year. The school feels much more ‘normal’ at the start of this year, following 
two very disrupted years.  
 
We are determined to make up for any lost ground in terms of students’ learning, 
and we will ensure that students achieve their full potential in their exams in the 
coming years. Most importantly we will also ensure that they are happy and well 
cared for in school. 
 
It is our partnership with parents that ensures our success in achieving high 
standards of care, behaviour and achievement for our students. 
 
With this partnership in mind, I would like to invite you to an information evening: 
 

How students learn in years 9/10/11. 
What parents can do to ensure that their sons/daughters are successful 
    
The event will be held in the school theatre on Thursday 9th September 2021, from 
4pm till 5pm. We will be asking parents to sanitise their hands on entry. The wearing 
of face masks is optional in line with government guidance. 
 
The event will include information on: 
 

 Positive attitudes and behaviours in school 

 Support with revision for exams 

 Parental access to Go4Schools 

 How parents can support their sons/daughters with their learning 

 Use of Knowledge Organisers 

 How parents can ensure that students stay safe online and use their phones in 
a responsible manner 

 Careers 
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As always it the partnership and shared understanding between parents and staff that 
will help us support the students to achieve this potential, and with this in mind I 
would urge you to attend the meeting. 
 
The presentations will be followed by an opportunity for you to ask questions and 
make suggestions.  There will then be the opportunity to chat informally over coffee.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our event on Thursday 9th September at 4pm. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  

 
 
Mr B Killeen 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


